
 

 

 

Dear Camper Families, 

As we prepare for summer 2020 at the CUOL Camps, we continue to monitor the 

evolving situation concerning COVID-19.  Currently, we are planning for our 

scheduled summer sessions and know you are counting on us to be prepared and 

make wise decisions.  As always, we are committed to a healthy and safe camp 

experience.  We will continue to communicate with you as the camp season draws 

near and ask for your trust as we plan our best on behalf of our campers and staff. 

We also know many of you are experiencing challenges scheduling doctor’s office 

visits for the physical exam, which we certainly understand.  Please schedule as 

you can and let us know how we can work with you. 

Our office remains open and we are reachable to you by phone and email should 

you need anything at all.   

Please take care and stay well, 

Leslie 

Leslie Conrad CLEMSON UNIVERSITY 
Director 
Outdoor Lab 
864.646.7502 

www.clemson.edu/outdoorlab 
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